Town Board Meeting February 9, 2015 5:30 P.M. Bradley Town Hall

Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan Hilgendorf were present.

The Treasurer's report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-\$94,115.79 Equipment Fund - \$159,633.13; General Savings Account - \$2,182,296.58; Checking Account - \$90,684.22; Cemetery Fund - \$117,887.32; Playground Fund - \$14,747.59; and Greenwood Cemetery Beautification Fund - \$12,300.90

M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the January 12, 2015 board meeting. Motion passed 4-0.

M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the vouchers #1112 through #1177. Motion passed 4-0.

There were no correspondence or license applications.

M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to purchase Quick Books with payroll. Motion passed 4-0

Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin reported that Wagner Oil had contacted him and a meeting they had scheduled had been postponed. There were no recommendations to the board.

The protocol for ATV's/UTV's will be brought up to date.

Brian Gruhlke reported that the road crew will be cutting brush on Echo Valley Road this week.

The board took no action on obtaining a credit card for large purchases.

An ad will be placed in the paper for a summer worker for cleaning and mowing the parks and beach.

Two subs for Waste & Recycling have been hired.

As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 P.M.

Ann Eckman, Clerk